
August 13, 1947

Dear Mr. Geary:

Thank you for your letter of August 10, 1947.
Yoúr findings as of this date are correct.
W -F -L -O conducted engineering equipment tests

on August 11 and August 12 from 2:00 a.m. to
4:00 a.m., eastern standard time.

C. K. Chrismon
Chief Engineer



WFLO O'f,.' /
P. O. BOX 242

FARi4l+VILLE, VIRGINIA
\N.,;

(THIS SIDE OFG'}CRD IS FOR ADDRESS )

Mr. Kermit Geary
R. F. D. #2
Walnutport, Pennsylvania


